
 

 
 

Riverside County Suicide Prevention Coalition  

Prevention – Trainings Subcommittee 
February 28, 2022  

3:30 PM – 4:30 PM  

  Present  
Andrea Deaton 

   Mirna Gomez 

   Petra De La Cruz 

Melissa Vasquez 

   Carina Gustaffon 

   Tiffany Escoria 

   Ali AlSadoon 

   Nicole Watson 

     

I. Welcome 

 Those who were present made self-introductions.  

 The committee welcomed a new member, Dr Ali AlSadoon 

II. Discussion 

 Andrea reviewed he subcommittee goals and the discussion from the previous meeting on 

possible trainings that can be brought to Riverside County. 

 These possible trainings will be discussed again at the meeting in March. To refresh your 

memory click here to watch the video clip again.  

 Dr Ali brought up training trainers on speaking in a sensitive and appropriate ways 

tailored to different cultures, and what the best ways are to reach specific 

communities. 

 Petra asked whether we had any current trainings specific to the LGBTQ+ community 

and highlighted the importance/need to reach the community that is currently 

underserved. 

 The committee discussed the intersectionality that exists between LGBTQ+ community 

and other cultural communities and decided that this would be a good place to start for 

bringing in speakers/trainings.  

 

 

III. Conclusion 

 Andrea will reach out to Kevin, the liaison for LGBTQ+ to possibly have him come and 

speak to the committee on culturally appropriate ways to reach out to this community.  

 

 

IV. Next Meeting  

https://youtu.be/uCIABWgh6_I


 March 28, 2022  

 
 


